
 

 
Hearing voices? Seeing visions? Other
unusual beliefs or perceptions?
 
We are starting a new supportive
community where we can talk openly about
our experiences.
 
The group meets every week and is
facilitated by members of the local hearing
voices network.
 
You are welcome to attend this open group.
 
Please contact Paul to let us know if you will
be attending or if you want more
information:
 
Email: paul@imhcn.org. 
 
WhatsApp or telephone 07932 639757
 
 
 
 

A  R E S E A R C H  C O N F E R E N C E

Hearing Voices & Unusual
Experiences Group in Hulme 

Every Wednesday 2 PM, at the NIAMOS
Center: Warwick St, Manchester M15 5EU


